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Submission: From: William Boeyen   
Sent: Thursday, 10 March 2016 10:07 AM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Clarence Valley Council’s SRV 
 
Re: Clarence Valley Councils Special Rate Variation. 
 
To whom it may concern. 
 
 
Please reject Clarence Valley Councils SRV application. 
 
We live in a low socio economic area and many people are already under financial stress.  
 
The proposed rate rise will add more stress to a community that is currently reeling from a very high suicide rate. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Will Boeyen  
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